Dear Editors!

Before the submission, this manuscript was reviewed for general language requirements and was considered acceptable by professional linguist, Professor Natalia Ogurechnikova who works at Moscow State Linguistic University.

Due to the order of the Central Bank of Russia, money transfer to the accounts of foreign legal entities is forbidden. Therefore, we are not able to make a payment for the services of the language editing agencies recommended by the Journal to the moment, unfortunately.

Thank you for understanding.

//Best regards, Sergey Batskikh

May 24, 2022